
8-1      Kellie Thornton
8-5    Troy Stevens
8-5    Frank Sturgeon
8-6    Angelica Hernandez
8-12   Christine Donovan 
8-15   Blanca Najarro
8-15 Joseph Dunkl
8-15  Kim Tolson
8-18 Shelley Khan
8-18 Jacob Natalia
8-19 Dennise Gonzalez
8-27 Samantha Barr

Meet Our Amazing Warehouse Team!
Each week, deliveries from our

warehouse and freezer make their way
to your kitchen, while your mail arrives
at your mailbox daily. We are proud to

spotlight the dedicated team that
works tirelessly to ensure your orders
and mail are delivered, rain or shine,
with a smile! Without the Warehouse

Team, we wouldn't be able to fulfill our
mission of feeding students. 

Thank you for your hard work!

During the 2024/2025 School

Year, the Nutrition Services

Team served:

858,632 Breakfast Meals

1,329,133 Lunch Meals

172,493 Supper Meals

215,382 Snacks

The grand total stands at:

2,360,249

These figures reflect your

dedication and tireless efforts

in feeding the children of the

Yuba City community.

Thank you for your hard work!

AUGUST 2025

YCUSD NUTRITION 
SERVICES 
NEWSLETTER

I hope you had a restful and enjoyable
summer break and are ready for a

fantastic school year. This is a time for
new beginnings, learning, and growth,

and we're excited to see what this
year holds. Your dedication to

providing nutritious, meals and positive
interactions for our students each day

is greatly appreciated. I wish you a
successful and fulfilling year ahead as

we enter the new school year.

Warehouse Team

Like Us on Facebook

7-31 Resource Fair at the GAP

         (9am to 1pm)

8-11  Back to School Meeting

          Yuba City High School

          (8am to 12:30pm)

8-13  First day of School

9-1    Holiday - Labor Day

Dates to Note

MARK YOUR CALENDAR FOR OUR BACK
TO SCHOOL MEETING ON , AUGUST 11

(8AM TO 12:30PM) AT YUBA CITY
HIGHSCHOOL.

TH

Abel                 Jackie                Frank 

We are happy to announce that you will
be able to select work shoes from

Shoes For Crews at our Back to School
Meeting!

THE BACK TO
SCHOOL MEETING

LOCATION HAS
CHANGED TO YUBA

CITY HIGH SCHOOL!


